
7th December 2023 

Message from the Headteacher  
 

Calendar 

Thursday 7th December 

Year 10  Ice Skating 
 

Friday 8th December 

Year 11 Mock Results Assembly 

Year 11 Reports published 
 

Friday 8th - Friday 15th December 

Year 13 Mock Examinations Week 
 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Santa Run (periods 1,2,3) 

Christmas Lunch  

Year 11 Parents Evening (on-line) 
 

Thursday 14th December  

GCSE Certificate collection 3.30 -4.30pm  

Carol Service at Bath Abbey - 7pm 
 

Friday 15th - 21st December  

Austria Ski Trip 
 

Sunday 17th—21st December 

Year 11 Berlin Trip 
 

Tuesday 19th December 

End of Term.  School finishes at 1230pm 
 

2nd/3rd January  24 

INSET Day 
 

3rd—8th January 24 

Iceland Trip 
 

4th January 24 

Start of Winter Term (Term 3) 

A Level Certificate collection  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy week of ice skating trips, carol service  

rehearsals and national cup sports fixtures in addition to the 

usual curriculum and timetable.  

 

We have also been pleased to have the organisation Tender 

with us this week to run workshops and talk to pupils in 

Year 9 about domestic abuse, as well as run training for 

staff. This forms part of our PSHE programme and pupils 

responded really well including presenting to their peers 

about what they had learned in an assembly.  

 

Year 13 students begin their mock examinations tomorrow 

and we wish them all the best for the busy week ahead. 

 

This week in the newsletter you will see an article about our 

Parent Teacher Association who are looking for new recruits 

and new leadership and I would be grateful for any parents 

or carers who are able to support. 

 

In addition we have provided feedback from our recent  

parent survey including areas of strength and some areas 

we want to develop or improve further. We are grateful for 

the information provided in the survey. 

 

Finally we have seen a number of pupils and staff affected 

by seasonal illness over the last week and wish them all a 

speedy recovery. 

 

 

 

T.D. Markall 

Headteacher 



Parent Teacher Association 

We are really grateful for members of our Parent Teacher Association who are incredibly supportive of 

the whole school and who have raised tens of thousands of pounds over the last few years to support a 

variety of projects that otherwise would not have been possible. 

 

Money raised has funded the clubhouse by the tennis courts, support to build up mental health and 

wellbeing services, renovation of the school library, lots of different extra-curricular clubs including 

debating, lego robotics, foreign film club and sports, 3D Printers for DT and new digital screens in 

Maths and English classrooms. 

 

Funds have been raised through crowdfunding, raffles, quiz nights, an auction 

of promises, the Christmas  market, second hand uniform sales and running a 

bar at school events. 

 

In addition, the second hand uniform sales play an important role in the     

recycling of uniform and ensuring  access to pre-loved uniform at a reduced 

cost. 

 

We have reached a stage where many of those who have volunteered for 

many years are moving on and we  are looking for both new recruits and new 

leadership of our PTA to ensure this support is able to continue and for the benefit   

of our pupils in school. 

 

Our current members would be delighted to meet you and please be assured that 

you can give as much or as little time as you have. 

 

Below are some quotes from current and previous members of our PTA: 

“I enjoyed helping out with the Uniform Sale. Everyone on the PTA team was really friendly and showed the new helpers 

how to sort and display the second hand uniform stock and how to take card payments. Amazingly, in just a few hours we’d 

raised £2,000 for the school which was so rewarding.” Ali W 

“Last year’s Christmas Market for Year 7 was great fun and it was a lovely way to meet other parents. I loved helping the 

children choose Christmas gifts for their family members and wrapping them up. It was interesting to chat to the children 

about what they enjoyed about school and hearing about their school trips.” 

“My son started at Beechen Cliff in September 2021 and I remember being impressed by the sums the PTA was raising. 

The previous PTA team funded some incredible kit for our kids to use in different departments across the school such as PE 

equipment and 3D printers for Design Technology. Well done to all and long may it continue.” Ali W 

"I've really enjoyed helping out at a few PTA events - mainly the second hand uniform sales. It's great to meet other par-

ents and no pressure or huge commitment. You make a real difference raising important funds for the school AND give 

parents an opportunity to buy school uniform in a sustainable, hugely discounted way. A couple of hours once a term is an 

easy way of helping out." Fiona C 



"I don't feel any pressure to do more than I can commit to. We have a small group that just look after second hand uniform 

and do a sale 2 or 3 times a year!" Geri B 

"Quiz night is a great fun way to support the PTA. The more people that can help with 

small things the less you have      to do." 

"If you can't commit regularly, just pick an event once a year to help out with. Many 

hands make light work!" 

"I really enjoyed helping out the PTA. I made new friends and got to learn lots about the school. I could only help from 

time to time, but that didn’t matter as everyone is busy too!" Amy L 

"Making teas and coffees at open evenings is quite a fun quick one for a Mum, Dad, Grandparent or 

Carer." 

"My kids love the Santa Run fundraising event in Alexandra Park." 

"I have really enjoyed being involved in some PTA events and being part of the secondhand uniform 

team which has  raised so much money for our school, whilst providing a great service to parents and 

also avoiding many clothes ending  up in landfill. 

It has been good to have had an increased insight into the school community, get to know more parents and teachers and 

see the need for these essential funds (with no pressure to over commit!)". Jo M 

“When my son first started Beechen Cliff, I found the shift from primary school and the reduced contact with teachers 

hard. Joining the PTA was the best thing I did. It gave me a real connection with 

the school and genuine friendships with other parents. Helping run the bar at 

band nights and quizzes is brilliant fun and raises essential money for the school. 

I would recommend getting involved to anyone new to the school.“ Jen S 

“I would say the second hand uniform sale is a great place to start if you are new 

to PTA activities. It not only helps to raise vital funds for the school, but also by 

allowing uniform to be reused it is also good for the environment.“ Kate M 

“It’s a rewarding and great way to ‘give a little back’ and get involved with your son’s school.” Marina Beare (Past      

co-chair PTA Beechen Cliff School) 

A great opportunity to see how the PTA operates is by attending the Quiz and Curry Night which has been 

scheduled for Friday 2nd February. Tickets are available on ParentPay (see flyer in this newsletter) 

If you feel you could contribute or to find out more please do contact Mr Mann, Assistant Headteacher, 

kmann@beechencliff.org.uk. 

 

Mr T.D. Markall        Mr K Mann 

Headteacher        Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:kmann@beechencliff.org.uk


Menu for week commencing 11th        

December 23  
 

Monday: Spicy Pork and Chorizo Casserole, Mixed 

Bean and Halloumi Stew (D,V) 

Tuesday: Beef an d Vegetable Casserole, Red Onion 

and Cheddar Tart (W,D) 

Wednesday: Christmas Dinner. Roast Turkey with 

all the Trimmings, Sweet Potato Red onion and Feta 

Pie (W,D,V) 

Thursday: TBC 

Friday: TBC 

 
 

Can I also ask that all accounts are topped up at all times 

to avoid disappointment, especially with Christmas dinner 

on Wednesday. 
 

Thanks 

 
 

Dan Keal 

Chef 

(W) = Contains Wheat Products 

(D) = Contains Dairy Products 

(V) = Vegan alternative 

Beechen Cliff Annual   

Carol Service 

Our annual Carol Service will take place in Bath 

Abbey on Thursday 14th December at 7pm. This 

is an important event in the school calendar and 

is always well attended by  parents, carers and 

pupils. 

 

Whilst there is an expectation that all Year 7     

pupils will attend with their parents/carers, this 

is an open invitation to all pupils and parents to 

attend this service.  We hope that you will        

accept the  invitation and are able to attend and 

enjoy the occasion with your son/daughter. 

 

If your son/daughter will be attending               

unaccompanied, please make arrangements to 

ensure that he/she can return home safely after 

the service at 8:30pm. 

 

This is a joyous and uplifting occasion that      

provides the opportunity for all students to join 

in a school community celebration of Christmas 

at the start of their festive break. We hope to see 

you there! 

 

Mr Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

Key Notices 

REPORTING ALL   

PUPIL  ABSENCES 

All absences from School including late arrivals 

and medical  appointments are to be reported to 

School promptly.   

Please take note of the following correct direct 

contact details.  

Lower School Pupils  

To report a Lower School absence please call the 

School direct on 01225 485222  OR email the lower 

school  attendance at attend-

ance@beechencliff.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the 

School direct on 01225 485221 OR you can email 

Sixth Form attendance at  sixthattend-

ance@beechencliff.org.uk 

PLANNED ABSENCES 

For planned absences please complete an absence 

request form found on the school website and     

return it to the attendance office or to  attend-

ance@beechencliff.org.uk 

End of Term Arrangements Tuesday 

19th December 
 

School will finish at 12.30pm on Tuesday 19th  

December for the Christmas break. Please note 

that food will only be available in the Refectory 

for the two breaks. 

 

School will reopen for pupils on Thursday 4th 

January at 8.25am 

 

Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FFqe1Q6GgkjesgDqznNyx4qghbriwayda8W9VBWX-qo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FFqe1Q6GgkjesgDqznNyx4qghbriwayda8W9VBWX-qo/edit
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk


Follow us on twitter -@beechencliff and Insta - beechencliff1 

Free School Meals 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Please ignore the following email if your son 

is already in receipt of Free School Meals or 

you are   fully aware of the criteria and know 

that you are not eligible. 
 

After recent conversations with parents 

whose financial situation has changed we felt 

that it was important to circulate          infor-

mation about Free School Meals and the link 

by which you can apply. 
 

Apply for free school meals | Bath and North 

East Somerset Council (bathnes.gov.uk) 
 

BANES Contact Details:- 

Email: freeschoolmeals@bathnes.gov.uk 

Tel: 01225 39 43 17 
 

If you need to contact the school about Pupil 

Premium or Free School Meals please email 

us at  pupilpremium@beechencliff.org.uk 
 

If you are not eligible for Free School Meals 

but are still in financial hardship please direct 

all  communication to headteach-

er@beechencliff.org.uk 
 

Attached to this week’s newsletter is an infor-

mation sheet that we have created and an ap-

plication form if you'd prefer to print and 

post it. 
 

Tracey Layton 

Pupil Premium Lead 

 

PTA School Quiz 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Refectory Beechen Cliff 

7pm (prompt start) – 10 pm 

Please arrive by 6.30pm 

QUIZ.CURRY.BAR. RAFFLE 

Come and support your school, fire up your brain 

cells and have a laugh with your friends or other 

Beechen Parents. 

Teams of up to 8 people. 

£10pp for Quiz and Curry. 

Booking available NOW! via ParentPay 

Payment for drinks by CARD at the BAR 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all 

our new Year 7 families and can help co-ordinate 

tables for any newcomers to the ‘fun raising’ quiz 

event. 

Waffle Van- End of Term 
 

THE WAFFLE VAN IS RETURNING! 

Next Tuesday the winning House in years 7-11 will get a free waffle from          

Evelyn's Bakery who will be in school across both lunch times 
 

The results include attendance, punctuality, positives, negatives and House 

events. Results will be revealed in tutor time on Friday. 
 

Mr  P Macdonald 

Head of Year 10 

https://twitter.com/BeechenCliff?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/form/apply-for-free-school-meals
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/form/apply-for-free-school-meals
mailto:freeschoolmeals@bathnes.gov.uk
tel:01225394317
mailto:pupilpremium@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk


Is your Son Ready to Learn? 

Mr M Ambrose 

Deputy Head Teacher (Pastoral) 

Year 9 Food Competition  

mailto:kgallagher@beechencliff.org.uk


Parent Survey - Highlights and Feedback 

Following the recent Parent Survey (181 responses), we would like to provide some feedback to       

parents. Please see the salient results, some strengths and areas for us to look at moving forward. 

- 97% agree that we have a clear vision for our pupils and we encourage them to embrace the Core 

Values of Aspiration, Compassion, Independence and Respect 

- 86% agree that we develop pupil’s character 

- 93% agree that their child feels safe and is happy in school 

- 84% agree that the school promotes and supports good mental health and well-being for our       

pupils and that we encourage pupils to consider others and to make positive contributions to the 

lives of those around them. 

- 85% agree that the school encourages positive relationships, respect and tolerance amongst all 

members of the school community. 

- 98% agree that the school encourages good attendance for all pupils 

- 85% agree that Beechen Cliff promotes good behaviour amongst its pupils and 91% agree that we 

have high expectations of pupils with the same number agreeing that their child does well at 

Beechen Cliff. 

- 90% of parents are aware of the extra curricular activities on offer at school with 84% taking part 

in these activities in school and another 84% taking part in activities outside of school 

There is also strong agreement that you feel welcomed when you visit school and that you can    

contact staff when you need to and find them friendly and approachable. 
 

We will be working on the following: 

- Continued focus on high expectations, respect and wellbeing to ensure all pupils feel safe and 

happy in school. 

- Ensuring timely responses to parent queries - within 48 hours (working days() wherever           

possible. 

- Providing further support in helping your child’s learning (in addition to the Parent                    

Information Evenings for every year group in September and October) 

- Making parents more aware of how to see what their child is learning by directing them to        

curriculum booklets on the school website with more regular communication on this. 

- Some parents are frustrated with dealing with several IT platforms. Streamlining will take place 

where possible including linking Google Classroom to Talaxy. 

- Encouraging and supporting even greater participation in extra-curricular activities. 

- Considering the format of Parents Evenings 

- Considering forms of communication to reduce the number of parents who respond ‘don’t know’ 

to survey questions. 
 

We are really appreciative of the feedback. It will feed into school improvement planning. 
 

Mr K Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 



Mr Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

Collecting for Bath Foodbank 

We are again this year collecting donations for Bath 

Foodbank. 

Founded in 2011, the Bath Foodbank is one of the 

hundreds of Trussell Trust Foodbanks in the country, and it one of the projects of 

Genesis Trust Bath.  

Over the 12 years of its existence there has been evidence of increasing need.  The 

Bath Foodbank is run entirely by volunteers who operate the warehouse facility, 3 

distribution centres and the  van for collections and deliveries.    It is entirely     

dependant on voluntary contributions of food and finance, and is generously  

supported by individuals , churches, schools, supermarkets and businesses 

Any donations of food please bring to the main school office.  Thank you 

 3 laps of Alexandra Park— walk/jog 

 Raising Funds for Extra Curricular Activities and equipment 

 Wear a Santa hat and/or a Christmas jumper. 
 

Period 1 - Year 9 

Period 2 -Year 8 

Period 3-Year 7 

Prizes from the PTA for pupils who raise the most money!! 

Parentpay link: 

http://app.goodhub.com/pta-beechen-cliff-school-9328 

Christmas Santa Run!  Wednesday 13th December 

http://app.goodhub.com/pta-beechen-cliff-school-9328


Arkwright Engineering Scholarship 2023 

Arkwright Scholars - Leaders in Engineering 

A huge congratulations to Treya Creffield who has been awarded a prestigious Arkwright               

Scholarship.  The Arkwright Engineering Scholarship is the most esteemed scholarship of its type in 

the UK, designed to inspire students to pursue their 

dreams and change the world as a future leader in                 

Engineering. 

Treya has been awarded the scholarship following a  

rigorous selection process and will support her through 

her A level studies and aspects of career  planning.  

Treya has been sponsored by AB  Dynamics, based in 

Bradford-on-Avon, who will  provide support in       

various forms.  Treya will receive the opportunity to 

gain valuable work experience,  industry link days,  

support for curriculum projects and a personal mentor 

who will advise on further study relating to her chosen 

field of Engineering.  In addition to this, there is a        

bursary awarded to support and enhance her further 

study. 

Congratulations!!!! 

 

Mr P Simmons 

Head of Design and Technology 

 

Beechen Cliff school community would 
like to thank Francis DIY on Moorland 
Road for their help and generosity in 
supplying lights and Christmas       
decorations for our School Christmas 
tree – which is proudly situated in our 
foyer.    



Extra Curricular 

Legoland   
 

On Saturday 25th November, the intrepid Year 7s 

arrived at Odd Down Park and Ride at 6.45am for 

our annual Bath Hub Trip to Legoland.  The third 

time that we have run the trip and it is as popular 

as ever with over 400 students from Beechen Cliff, 

Hayesfield and St Mark’s making the journey. 
 

The boys were given free reign and worked in 

small groups to access as many rides as possible, 

strong favourites were The Dragon and Mythica 

where the boys reported ‘The Mythica ride was 

amazing’ and ‘My favourite ride was The         

Dragon, I just wish it was longer and I hadn’t eaten 

just before!’ but others really enjoyed The Haunted 

House and the Submarine ride; some even came back with driving licenses……. 
 

The nine staff that accompanied the boys from Beechen couldn’t have been prouder as the attitude,         

inclusivity and camaraderie was evident from all of them, helping, encouraging and taking care of each 

other all day.  On the bus on the way home, those that were not listening to music or sleeping were keen to 

tell us that ‘The trip was really fun. We went on so many rides and had loads of fun’ and that ‘Legoland 

made me very happy and I enjoyed all the rides especially the dragon roller coaster ride I am thankful to 

the staff for taking us, it was a great day’ 
 

A big thanks to the parents for allowing the boys to go and for making the drop off and pick up so          

efficient. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Morris 

Assistant Head—Character and Development 



SPORTS 

Fixtures for week commencing  11th December 23 (correct at time of publication) 

Please visit Beechen Cliff Sports page  for up to date information 

 Fixture 

Start time/

kick off Meet time Transport 

Finish/

Return 

time 

Monday 13th 

December U14 football v St Peters (Odd Down) 14:00 13:15 MB  

Tuesday 12th 

December Year 7 football training     

Wednesday 13th               

December 

2nd XV rugby v Richard Huish (h) 14:30 13:15   

3rd XV rugby v Richard Huish (a) 14:30 11:00 Coach- 11:15  

Thursday 14th 

December      

Friday 15th     

December      

Ice Skating  

Pupils in Years 8-11 are taking part in ice skating at Bath 

on Ice this week along with their peers at  Hayesfield 

and St Marks. I hope all have enjoyed  taking part even  

if the weather on some  evenings hasn’t been ideal. There 

has certainly been some excellent skating ability on     

display! 
 

Mr K Mann 

Assistant Headteacher  

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/default.asp?id=374


Term Dates Reminder 

Term Dates for 2023/2024 are listed on our website  

 https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/parents/term-dates/ 

Sporting Achievements 

U/15 Rugby team into the last 16 of the National Vase after a 50-0 win against QEH Bristol.  

Beechen Cliff Vacancies 
 

School Cleaner 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/school-cleaner-1389905 

Closing date: Friday 5th January 2024 

 

Conduct Support Officer 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/conduct-support-officer-1389921 

Closing date: Friday 5th January 2024 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/parents/term-dates/
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/school-cleaner-1389905
https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/conduct-support-officer-1389921


Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting From Home – using the Solution Focused Approach 

We are constantly looking to engage with parents and support them to support their child at home. 

One recent initiative is explained below. Whilst this initiative was designed to offer bespoke training 

for parents of pupils who are neurodiverse, the training is extremely helpful for all parents/carers 

who are curious to learn about how to have a Solution Focused conversation with their children. 

Solution Focused Therapy and Neurodiversity 

In November 2023, Jo Blair (SENDCo) and Tara Gretton (Solution Fo-

cused Therapist) delivered bespoke training for parents/carers of pu-

pils who are neurodiverse, helping parents to consider how they 

might use the principles of Solution Focused Therapy to support pos-

itive, curious and purposeful communication at home. 

Tara and Jo were delighted at how well received the session was and how enthusiastic parents 

were.  For so many parents, life with teenagers can be challenging, for parents of pupils who are 

neurodiverse these challenges can be more pronounced. It was great to come together and consider 

how making some small changes at home using this approach can help pupils and families focus on 

positive change and avoid getting caught in the cycle of dreaded future and troubled past. 

A video of the session can be found here. 

As well as the video link, please can we draw your attention to the 3 resources below, which all help 

with the application of the Solution Focused Approach. 

Resources from the session are available below: 

SF Parents/Neurodiversity Slides –  November 2023 
 

Dialogic Orientation Quadrant 

Scaling Document 

 

Tara and Jo welcome questions from parents who attended the session or those watching it via the 

website.  They can be contacted using the details below: 

 

Jo Blair, SENDCO                                           Tara Gretton (Solution Focused Therapist) 

jblair@beechencliff.org.uk                             taragrettonsolutions@gmail.com 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14JA3GYmvAWT4Zs983LOdzB1O_2akBGoP/view?usp=sharing
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Beechen-SF-Parents-Neurodiversity-Nov-2023.pptx.pdf
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/DialogicOrientationQuadrant-HaesunMoon.png
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Beechen-Scaling.pdf
mailto:jblair@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:taragrettonsolutions@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14JA3GYmvAWT4Zs983LOdzB1O_2akBGoP/view


B&NES Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) 
 

Dear All, 
 

A reminder: Please help us promote the B&NES Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) provision 

running from Monday 18th December - Friday 22nd December. The Winter HAF Brochure can be 

found here. 
 

In the last week we have had some exciting new activities added: 
 

 Ice Skating teenage evening Session in Bath 

  Glow Golf teenage evening session in Bath 

  Trampolining at Bath Leisure Centre 

  Junior Gym at both Dragonfly sports centre sites in Somer Valley 

  Inflatables session at Keynsham Leisure Centre 

  Family bowling (voucher is for up to 4 including 1 or 2 adults) 

 

Additional SEND support is available at some HAF sessions (subject to staff availability), please 

email haf@we-activate.co.uk to request.   

 

Eligibility 

Each child and young person in receipt of benefit related free school meals (FSM).  will receive 4 

credits which can be used across any of the activities. Each HAF sessions also include a free meal 

for the child or young person attending. 

 

OR we have some availability for those who may not be in receipt of free school meals but would 

benefit from the programme. Examples include: 

young carers 

children looked- after 

children with an EHC (education, health, and care) plan 

children who have low attendance rates at school or who are at risk of exclusion 

children living in areas of high deprivation or from low-income households who are not in receipt of 

free school meal 

children assessed by professional as being in need, at risk or vulnerable 

To refer families, you feel would benefit from HAF, please email haf@we-activate.co.uk to arrange 

a HAF pass. 

 

Thank you gain for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lucy Hanney 

Health Improvement Officer 

Public Health & Prevention 

People and Communities 

Bath and North East Somerset Council 

 

lucy_hanney@bathnes.gov.uk 

www.bathnes.gov.uk 

 

https://tinyurl.com/4e9vhhbb
mailto:haf@we-activate.co.uk
mailto:haf@we-activate.co.uk
mailto:lucy_hanney@bathnes.gov.uk
mailto:Lucy_hanney@bathnes.gov.uk
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk


Post 16 Applications Deadlines  

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 

We thought it would be useful to share the Post 16 application deadline dates for our Sixth Form 

plus the other local Sixth Forms and Colleges: 

If you would like any further information please let me know via careers@beechencliff.org.uk 

 

with kind regards 

 

Mrs Emma Pascoe 

Head of Careers & Level 6 Careers Adviser 

School/College Name Application Deadline Date 

Beechen Cliff Sixth Form Friday 8th December 2023 

Ralph Allen Sixth Form Friday 8th December 2023 

Hayesfield Monday 11th December 2023 

Writhlington School Friday 15th December 2023 

MSN Sixth Friday 15th December 2023 

Somerset Studio School Friday 15th December 2023 

St Greg's Sixth Form Friday 15th December 2023 

Oldfield Sixth Form Monday 8th January 2024 

Bath College No deadline but if you want to go apply as soon as possible 

SGS College No deadline but if you want to go apply as soon as possible 

Wiltshire College No deadline but if you want to go apply as soon as possible 

St Brendan's 
No deadline but apply before Christmas to ensure places       

available for subject choices 

Careers 

mailto:careers@beechencliff.org.uk


We are happy to promote local businesses and community events. Please note these are not the responsibility of Beechen Cliff 

School.  

Bloomfield Botanticals —Elderberries for cold and flu 

When I started exploring the power of plants, I found myself drawn 
to the ways I can use common kitchen ingredients like ginger,      
cinnamon,  cardamom, cloves, juniper berries, garlic, ginger,         
horseradish, rose hips and more to support wellness. And, here I am 
using zero chemicals making Spice Elderberry Syrup, Enhanced   
Elderberry  Tincture and Elderberry Fire Cider and Oxymel – all are packed with  
immune supportive, anti—viral, anti– bacterial, vitamin rich properties . 
 
If you like the sound of it follow me on Instagram , or visit The Farmers Market at 
Green Park Station each Saturday. 

Community Links 

https://instagram.com/bloomfield_botanicals?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==


Spotters Hockey Workshops 

Francis DIY is an Independent DIY and Hardware 
shop on Moorland Road.  A family run business,   
established since 1966 Road – serving the local 

community of Oldfield Park for 57 years! 

 Local, Independant Business 

 Free Local Delivery 

 Expert Product Advice 

 Open 7 Days 

 Family Run since 1966 

 Wide range of products  

 
Our Hockey camps this year are running during schools term time so we are  hoping this will help give hockey 
to those who will have missed out.  
 

 
Our booking form link: https://form.jotform.com/210805551045346 
 

 

Sally Potter  Director Spotters Hockey Academy 

Mobile:- 07962183574 

Twitter:- https://twitter.com/spottershockey/ 

Facebook:- https://m.facebook.com/spottershockeyacademy/ 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/spotters_hockey_academy/ 

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBJHSWmujbfnpXQ4srztmvw 

https://form.jotform.com/210805551045346
https://twitter.com/spottershockey?lang=en
https://m.facebook.com/spottershockeyacademy/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/spotters_hockey_academy/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBJHSWmujbfnpXQ4srztmvw


 

 



https://www.lucramortgages.co.uk/

